LTCC inviting public to learn
about bond

Lake Tahoe Community College is hosting an open house Feb. 5
from 5-7pm to educate the public about Measure F, what it will
mean for the campus and community.

It will be in the main building.

Administrators, staff and students will answer questions about
the bond, and share information about what’s coming to campus,
and when.
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